## Maulden NEWSLETTER

## **JULY 2025**



MSA Thank You

Many thanks to everyone for all your support towards this years fundraising events. It has been another great year with some fabulous events. We hope next year continues to be successful and hope to welcome new members to our AGM on 11<sup>th</sup> September.



Return to School

We wish everyone a restful summer break and look forward to welcoming back our students on Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> September.

If you are a new starter to our Wren Class please refer to the new starter presentation for your first day back.

We wish all our pupils, parents and staff a restful summer break





## **HEAD TEACHER'S MESSAGE**

We have come to the end of another busy academic year. I can't believe it is time for us to say goodbye to our Year 4 children. We wish them well as they more on to their new schools.

I would also like to thank all the staff, governors, volunteers and the MSA for working tirelessly to support our school and the learning experience of all our children.

After such a busy year the holiday will be a welcome break for us all.

I wish you all a wonderful summer. Have fun and spend quality time with your family and friends.

Mrs Dwyer